
KINDERGARTEN 
ENROLLMENT

Fall enrollment is for children turning 5 years old on 
or before Aug. 31, 2022. All kindergarten students 
must live in Harvard or Devens with proof of 
residency.
Kindergarten enrollment instruction letters are 
being mailed out this week. If your family was 
listed on the town census, you will receive a 
letter in the mail. If you did not fill out the census 
form or recently moved to town, please notify the 
Hildreth Elementary School office no later than 
March 4, 2022. Please contact Jessica Reynolds at 
jreynolds@psharvard.org or phone 978-456-4145. 
Virtual meetings will be scheduled once all 
registration paperwork is received by the school. 
The deadline for the school to receive your 
enrollment paperwork is March 11, 2022.

Jessica Reynolds
Hildreth Elementary School
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